
Village of Peoria Heights 

Board of Trustees Special Meeting 

March 22, 2018 

1. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Phelan at 6:30 pm. 
 

2. Everyone stood for the pledge to the flag. 
 

3. Upon roll call, the following Trustees were present: Harn, Goett, Dan Mariscal, Diane Mariscal, 
Reichert, and Carter.  Others present included Administrator Fick, Mayor Phelan, Chief Sutton, 
Clerk Gauf, Bookkeeper Turner, and Fire Chief Walters.  
 

4. Comments from the public:  Charlie Schneider, a resident who lives on Longview, expressed his 
desire to form a Kiwanis Club in Peoria Heights.   He mentioned that it takes a minimum of 15 
members to form a new club.  Mayor Phelan felt there was adequate interest to move forward. 
 

5. New Business: The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss budget.  Administrator Fick 
reviewed the updates since the last budget meeting and each department’s budget was 
reviewed to see if additional cuts could be made.  
 

6. The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 with a motion form Trustee Goett, seconded by Trustee Dan 
Mariscal and approved with a voice vote. 

 

 

______________________________________     ____________________________________ 

Michael E Phelan, Mayor                                                   Margaret Gauf, Village Clerk 


